
                
 
 

 

 

 

                                                        

                                              

COTON GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Kipling Rise, Coton Green, 

TAMWORTH B79 8LX 

Tel: 01827 337456 

Email: office@cotongreen.staffs.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mr R Osborne, B Ed (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, children are at the heart of everything we do. Our aspiration, through our 

‘One Trust’ vision, is to bring an inspirational and highly ambitious education experience to all children, at each and 

every one of our schools. 

To help deliver this, we are delighted to continue our Learning Futures project, which will enhance education 

through the use of digital technology for all our students at Coton Green Primary and the Arthur Terry Learning 

Partnership. 

The core objective of Learning Futures is to immerse and embed technology within learning and teaching, 

enhancing opportunities and outcomes for all. To facilitate this, we have committed to provide every child with the 

technological tools to help prepare them for a future that will require a wide range of skills and knowledge. 

We are pleased to share that our Year 1 children have been given a fully funded iPad to use in lessons and at home. 
Please can you ensure your child charges the iPad each night and brings it into school every day.  
 
To support parents & carers in ensuring that children are kept safe at home whilst using technology, we have 
implemented a number of approaches, such as: monitoring and filtering at school and home, limitations to device 
functionality between the hours of 20:00pm - 7:00am (primary) 22:00pm - 7:00am (secondary) and additional 
profiles for those children who need further support. 
 
In addition to this, we are launching the app Jamf Parent. Jamf Parent gives parent and carers peace of mind while 
their child uses a school-issued device by providing a number of features that help oversee and manage student 
devices outside of school hours. The Jamf Parent app is available on iPhone and Android devices. 
 
Parents can also: 

 Create custom rules with the simple step-by-step wizard. 

 See a child's device name, current device storage use, device model and iOS version. 

 Easily manage one or several children on the go. 
 
For information and guidance on how to set this up, please access the links below: 
Written guide 
https://docs.jamf.com/jamf-parent/guide-for-parents/index.html 
 
I hope you found the workshop on Thursday useful. Thank you for coming; the children really enjoyed working with 
you. Please don’t worry if you could not make the meeting, you can find more information following the link below: 
https://atlp.org.uk/about/learning-futures/ 
 

If there are any problems or you have any further questions, please get in contact via the school office. 
Kind regards,  

Mrs Eccles 
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